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From: Jay Dicharry
To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 2269
Date: Thursday, May 11, 2017 1:59:05 PM


Hi Oregon!


do you breathe?
oh great! - you do!


then please support HB 2269 to fund the critical work of Cleaner Air Oregon. If DEQ doesn't receive funding for 
this work, we know it will not happen, especially with the federal budget cuts we're facing. It makes no sense to go 
this far and not finish the job. Thank you for listening to the people not the profits!


 I know the wealthy industries who pad your bank accounts would like to oppose any regulations to make them 
take 5 min longer to get there job done, but let’s keep he interest of the entire state at hand, and make better 
choices. All people who BREATHE should support HB 2269. Even the wealthy corporations. 


thanks
Jay Dicharry
1085 NW Stannium Rd
Bend OR 97703
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